
On Sunday, July 6th, our U.S. friends from 
IFCO Pastors for Peace will visit Toronto 
as part of the annual Cuba Caravan. Each 
year the Cuba Caravan travels across 
Canada and the US collecting goods 
and/or donations to be delivered to Cuba 
in defiance of the illegal U.S. blockade. 

For Cuba, the Caravan is an important 
effort to end the blockade against the 
island, which causes shortages of food, 
medicine and other important supplies 
for eleven million people. It is an immoral 
policy that uses hunger and disease as 
political weapons.  

Sponsored by 
San Lorenzo Church and Latin American Community Centre  ⦁  www.sanlorenzo.ca  

Toronto Forum on Cuba  ⦁  www.torontoforumoncuba.com 
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